
NOTICE

Learned Counsel are hereby informed that Helpdesk with regard

to  C.I.S.  System will  be  available  on  03.04.2018  to  05.04.2018  at

Computerized  Enquiry  Counter  situated  beside  Court  no.  55.  All

concerned are hereby requested to approach the Helpdesk for any

grievance/ problem being faced by them with regard to functioning of

C.I.S. System.

Learned Counsel may also provide their valuable suggestions for

improvement of the system.
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